
Our ref: PS208/22-23/MBR/KLA

Thursday 9 March 2023

Dear Parent/Guardian

Year 7 History and Geography trip to Arundel - Tuesday 4 July 2023.

We are pleased to confirm that your child, has a place on our Year 7 trip to Arundel Castle
and Arundel Wetlands Centre for a day of History and Geography exploration.

The cost of the trip is £24, this is now payable via Parent Pay. This may be paid in 6
instalments or in one go if you prefer. To secure your child’s place on the trip, full payment
will be required by Tuesday 27th June 2023. If you have any problems accessing Parent
Pay, or require any further information regarding making payments, please contact Ms
Brown or Ms Carr on 01903 772351.

Students will need to meet at the front of the school at 8.40 am. This is so that we can
register the students and leave the school promptly at 9am. Any students who are not at
school and on the coach by 9am will not be able to attend the trip and will not be entitled to a
refund. We plan to arrive back at Angmering School at approximately  3.30 pm.

Students may wear their normal everyday clothes, with appropriate footwear suitable for
walking. Please also ensure students have coats/sunscreen depending on the weather.

Students will need to bring a packed lunch and can bring a small amount of money (although
this is not necessary) for the gift shop, if they wish. If your child is entitled to free school meals,
we will order and provide a packed lunch of a sandwich, drink and cookie for them via the
canteen.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely

Michelle Brown

KS3 History Lead
mbrown@theangmeringschool.co.uk

Fiona Carr

KS3 Geography Teacher
fcarr@theangmeringschool.co.uk
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